
BIG SCHOOL 
Flowers 

Be Kind To Animals 
Earth Day 

LITTLE SCHOOL 
LADYBUGS 

FARMS 

LETTERS 
U, Y, Q 

 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO  
CHECK YOUR CHILD’S FILE 
FOR THE SCHOOL WORK 
THAT THEY HAVE DONE. 

ALTHOUGH THESE PIECES 
OF PAPER MAY SEEM 

REDUNDENT TO YOU, YOUR 
CHILD HAS WORKED VERY  

HARD ON THEM. IF YOU LOOK 
CLOSELY YOU CAN SEE THE  

PROGRESS THEY ARE MAKING. 

 
 SUMMER 

It might seem early but we are already planning for summer here at school. Can you please let us know of any 
vacation plans you may have so we can plan accordingly. Also we know that some of you will be leaving us for 

your next education adventure, can you please let us know when you are planning on leaving.  
Thank you 

WE WILL BE CLOSED 
MONDAY APRIL 21TH  THROUGH 

FRIDAY APRIL 25TH  
FOR SPRING BREAK 

 
RETURNING TO 

SCHOOL 
MONDAY APRIL 28TH 

 

 THERE ARE SEVERAL CHILDREN 
THAT DO NOT HAVE AN EXTRA 
CHANGE OF CLOTHES IN THEIR 

CUBBY. PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR 
CHILD HAS AN EXTRA SET OF 
CLOTHES THAT ARE SIZE AND 

WEATHER APPROPRIATE.  ALSO, AS 
THE WEATHER STARTS TO WARM UP 

A REMINDER THAT WE DO NOT 
WANT CHILDREN TO WEAR CROC 
TYPE SHOES, SANDALS OR SHOES 

WITH HOLES. 
THANK YOU 


